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 Date:  11 September 2023 
 

 Our Ref: SC/Letter1 
 

 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Statutory Consultation proposing to relocate St Catherine’s Roman Catholic 
Primary School to a new site on Captains Road 
 
I am writing to let you know that a statutory consultation on the above proposal 
commences today Monday 11 September 2023 and will run until 5 pm on Tuesday 31 
October 2023. 
 
The proposal in the statutory consultation paper affects the location of the school site but 
does not affect the catchment boundary or the High School catchment boundary. 
 
If the proposal is approved by the Council, a replacement school will be constructed on 
the new site after a period of engagement and design. The new school would open in 
August 2027 at the earliest with staff and pupils moving over to the new building after its 
completion. 
 
A detailed summary of the proposals is provided in the attached document including 
maps illustrating the new site location.  
 
Further information including the full statutory consultation paper, background papers and 
an online questionnaire are available at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/newstcatherines   
 
Copies of the statutory consultation paper are also available for inspection at the Council 
Offices at Waverley Court, Central Library, Gilmerton Library, South East Locality office 
and at the schools affected by the proposal. 
 
A public meeting will be held in respect of the proposals at the venue, date and time 
listed below: 
 

Venue Date Time 

St Catherine’s RC Primary School Thursday, 12 October 2023 6.30pm – 8.30pm 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:newstcatherinesprimary@edinburgh.gov.uk
http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/newstcatherines


   

 

Strategic Asset Planning Team 

Level 1.6 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG 

newstcatherinesprimary@edinburgh.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During the consultation period, any views on this proposal should be submitted via the 
online questionnaire at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/newstcatherines 
 
Views can also be sent in writing to the address on this letter or by e-mail to 
newstcatherines@edinburgh.gov.uk  All views, whether by letter, e-mail or using the 
online questionnaire should arrive by 5pm on Tuesday 31 October 2023. 
 
Following the conclusion of the consultation period a report on the Outcomes of the 
Consultation will be presented to the Council in January 2024 and the report will be made 
publicly available three weeks before the Council meeting. Further details of this process 
are contained in the full statutory consultation paper.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Robbie Crockatt 

Strategic Asset Planning Manager 
 
 
St Catherine’s Consultation QR Code 

 

 

 

Need a different language or format? 

 

Please contact the Interpretation and Translation Service at its@edinburgh.gov.uk quoting 
the unique reference 23-9036D 
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